THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO BOARD APPROVAL AT THE NEXT
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
CENTRAL ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE
May 05, 2015 6:00 p.m.

A special meeting of the Deep River Board of Education was held on Tuesday, May 05,
2015. In attendance were Michelle Grow, Peter Corcoran, Nelle Andrews, Hadley
Kornacki, and Miriam Morrissey. Also in attendance were Dr. Ruth Levy,
Superintendent, Mr. Christian Strickland, Principal, and Mr. Garth Sawyer, Business
Manager.

CALL TO ORDER
Ms Grow called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.

Upon motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTE D to approve a
revised proposed Deep River Elementary School Budget for 2015-16 in the amount of
$5,434,500 (five million, four hundred thirty four thousand, five hundred dollars).

ADJOURNMENT
On a motion duly made and seconded the Board unanimously VOT E D to adjourn at 6:10
p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Miriam Morrissey, Secretary



